Alliyar Cyrus Fouladkhah, PhD, MPH

aliyar.fouladkhah@aya.yale.edu
Dear Aliyar,

We recently received the 2022 Section Election results and | am pleased to report you have been elected by your peers to serve as a Section Councilor in the FN Section.

Your 3 year term begins on November 10, following the 2021 Annual Meeting. For a smooth transition into your role, please contact the leadership of your Section to plan your participation in the Section's
programs and activities.

The American Public Health Association values your commitment to creating the healthiest nation in one generation. | am certain your participation will help build an engaging public health movement.

Please accept my personal best wishes on your new position. | look forward to seeing you in Boston!
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Sincerely yours,

Georges Benjamin, MD
Executive Director
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AMERICAN PUBLIC HEALTH ASSOCIATION



